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Dear WDC Licensing, 
Under the Licensing Act 2003, I wish to make a representation regarding Premises Licence 
Application WDCPREM01028 for the Polished Nail Bar at 34 Regent Street, Leamington Spa, 
Warwickshire, CV32 5EG. 
My concerns relate to the Prevention of Public Nuisance and the Prevention of Crime and 
Disorder. 
It is a Premises Licence that is being applied for and, whilst 34 Regent Street is currently 
operating as a nail bar, there would be little to stop it becoming a vertical drinking establishment 
should the owner wish it or the premises change hands. 
If all the businesses in Regent Street and surrounding area applied for a similar licence we could 
soon be back to the bad old days and need to reintroduce the Cumulative Impact Zone. 
Consequently I would recommend refusal but, if a licence be granted, the condition of service of 
alcohol to table only should be considered. 
Best wishes, 
Dr Andrew Cave 
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